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The PSC's Super Tuesday Consumer Forum 

brought consumer groups together to learn 

how government agencies can better assist 

their clients with the wealth of informational 

materials and programs available. In turn, 

state agencies learned to understand the 

needs of Florida's consumer agencies to find 

better ways to raise consumer awareness. 
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Information, PSC; Ashley Marshall, Director 

of Communications, Department of Elder 

Affairs (DOEA); and Janine Harris, 

Communities for a Lifetime, DOEA  
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